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Announcement 
 

Children and young people’s gambling: research review 
 
RGT will publish on 1 June 2016 a research review into children and young people’s gambling by Professor Gill 
Valentine at the University of Sheffield. This is an update of a review commissioned and published by the 
Gambling Commission in 2008. 


